
EASTERN STAR TRAINING AWARD FOR RELIGIOUS LEADERHSIP 

ESTARL Scholarship 

To:  Prospective ESTARL Recipient 

Enclosed are the application forms for the Eastern Star Training Award for Religious 

Leadership Scholarship which includes the regulations, student application sheet, forms for 

three character references (plus a personal letter from each of them), and a Chapter 

recommendation form.  The completed forms, official recent transcript, your personal letter 

(explaining why you want/need this scholarship), and a recent, small photograph of you are to 

be sent to the Chapter that is recommending you. 

The applicant MUST be (or plan to be) a FULL-TIME student at an accredited institution 

for the year of the award and enrolled in the field of religious training. (See Rules).   

The Chapter sends your material to Grand Chapter. Keep in mind that all material must 
be received by the Grand Chapter ESTARL Committee Chairman, Althea Teter at 8452 Middle 
Road, Strasburg, VA  22657, by March 31, 2025.  Phone:  540-481-6173 – E-mail: 
teteralthea@gmail.com.

Renewal is not automatic! 

Each year when you reapply, you must write a personal letter of need,  complete the 
renewal form, maintain the high academic record per the rules and  regulations, have your 
official transcript sent to the ESTARL Chairman (address above), and be sure to contact the 
sponsoring Eastern Star Chapter and have them send a Chapter letter recommending you.  All 
of the material must be received by the Grand Chapter ESTARL Chairman by March 31, 
2025.

We wish you much success in your endeavors and we are looking forward to receiving your 
ESTARL application. 


